* City of Milton-Freewater
NOTICE
LAST CHANCE FOR LEAF COLLECTION

Issue Date: December 13, 2024

Loose Leaves Bagged Leaves
DEADLINE: December 16 DEADLINE: CITY-WIDE REGULAR GARBAGE
COLLECTION DAY — December 16-20
DEADLINE TIME: 7 a.m. DEADLINE TIME: 7 a.m.

ROUTE: There is no designated route, | ROUTE: Regular garbage day. There is no
so everyone needs to have their loose | designated collection time or route. Just a
leaves out by the deadline. day of the week during business hours.

e LEAVES ONLY PLEASE. No other yard debris or trash will be picked up.

o We will do one last pass through. Once we go by, we will not come back this year.
e [eave a minimum 2-foot clearance between leaves (bagged and loose) & fences, vehicles, etc.

ATTENTION

Please do not overload your trash can, you will be charged an overload fee of $21.18, if we can
even empty it. If we cannot empty it, you will have to unload it so we can and then you may be
assessed an off-route fee ($21.18) for us to come back and empty it.

If you have leaves (loose or bagged) after your regular trash collection day next week (12/16-
12/20/24), you will need to bag, tie and place them in your garbage can.

If leaves are placed out on the street after your garbage collection day next week you will be
assessed fees for us to clean them up. Such fees will be billed based on actual costs for labor,
equipment and landfill fees.

Let us help you find the best solution for proper disposal of your leaves and any extra waste you
may have. We have options all year around, that cost less than overload fees—both temporary
and regular options as follows:

e Temp 300 —vyou can have it for 2 weeks, dumped whenever you call. Each dump is
$27.50. We remove it after 2 weeks of use. You are eligible for this once every three (3)
months.

e Monthly 300 — you can have it at the monthly rate and it is emptied on your regular
garbage day. The cost is $80.12 per month.

e Additional residential size 90 gallon can(s) —you can have them at the monthly rate for as

long as you need for an additional $17.73, per can, per month.
Changes to your utility account and services can be made by contacting our Finance Department at City Hall or
by calling 541-938-5531.



